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Greenwell Point Public School 

 NEWSLETTER 
                                          School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379                            Fax:  444 71550                                email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Catherine Glennan                  11th September  2017                              Term 3  Week  9 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents, 
 
Friday last week saw the commencement of our sporting schools programs. 
The children had a great time participating in their first set of golf lessons and 
over the coming weeks they will also have the opportunity to participate in T-
ball lessons too. 
Plans are also underway for students to begin participating in extra Creative 
Arts lessons next term with the school funding specialist teachers to deliver   
exciting new programs. We are hoping to have these up and running by Week  
2 of Term 4. Stay tuned for more information on this subject. 
 
Next term I will be seeking input from any parents or community members     
interested in being a part of the school planning committee. 2018 sees the   
commencement of a new 3-year planning cycle for the school and input is    
always welcome. If you are interested on being a part of this committee, please 
contact the school.  
 
Please note that the double top gate behind the hall will be locked over the 
coming weeks. This is for the safety of all students. Please only use the gate at 
the northern end of the field. 
 
Regards, 
 
Catherine Glennan  
Relieving Principal 

 
TEXT BOOK FEES: 
There will be no more reminders to pay for textbooks.  Notes have been 
sent home to families that have not yet paid.  The costs for textbooks for  
Kindergarten: $28.55 and for Years 1,2,3,4,5 and Year 6 is $38.35. Thank you 
to the parent who have already paid. 

 
 
COLOURING COMPETITION: 
The Marine Rescue colouring in is due back to school NO LATER than the 11th 
October. This is for the Marine Rescue Day which will be held on the 12th  
November at the Greenwell Point Bowling Club. 

 
P & C NEWS: 
The P & C are currently looking for helpers with the Friday night Pub Raffle and 
also the canteen on a Friday. If you can help with either of these or would like to 
help with the Trivia Night just email Shannon at philshantoby@aapt.net.au. The 
next P & C meeting is the 14th September in the school library at 2.00pm 

 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 SEPTEMBER: 
14th   P & C Meeting  
15th   Assembly 2:00pm 
23rd   School Holidays  
 

OCTOBER: 
9th     Return to school  
25th   Book Fair  
27th   Kinder Orientation 
28th   P & C Trivia Night 
 

NOVEMBER:  
8th     Canberra  
9th     Excursion  
10th  Years  5/6 
10th Kinder Orientation 
13th - 24th Swim School  

24th Kinder Orientation 
30th - Uniform Shop sale 
ends  
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

 

 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

mailto:philshantoby@aapt.net.au
http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                      

CANTEEN MEAL DEAL  15th September, 2017  

 

I give permission for …………………………………………………………………… to receive  

Spaghetti Bolognaise, popper and a piece of fruit of the week all for $5. Please remember the can-
teen is only open for lunch so it is up to you to remember to bring your recess. ALL ORDERS 
MUST BE IN BY WEDNESDAY MORNING. This week the canteen will also be selling Custard 
cups for 50c.  

………………………………..                                         ………………………………..  

      Signature                                                                                     Date  

Are you collecting your stickers for our school.  If you need a sticker chart just 

ask in the office or drop your stickers in the box in our office foyer. Don’t forget 

to ask your family, friends and neighbours to help collect stickers for our school. 

 

Happy Birthday 

     Congratulations and Happy Birthday. 

Tilly who turns  8 on today 

Elisha who turns 10 on  Wednesday 

Lily who turns 12 on Thursday 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Nowra - Culburra Surf Life Saving Club Nippers: Join today!  Teach your child essential 

beach survival skills while having fun at the same time. Nowra Culburra Surf Life Saving Club 

2017 Nippers season starts 15th October 9:15am. You must register online & pass a proficiency 

test before the season starts.  

Proficiency dates: Bomaderry Indoor Pool: 30th September 10:30am-12pm 

Bay & Basin Leisure Centre: 7th October 10:30 am till 12pm  

For more information please visit https://nowraculburraslsc.asn.au/nippers/  

Don’t forget to stay up to date by liking our Face book page! Nippers is a great Sunday morning 

activity for the whole Family to enjoy! 

NSW BIKE WEEK. Supported by Transport for NSW. 16th -24th September 2017 

Dolphin Point Mountain Bike Ride Sat 16th September. Easy paced mountain bike ride through 

the National Park. Enjoy a BBQ on return. Meet at 2.00pm at Lions Club Park, Dolphin Point.  

Mountain bikes are advisable. Suitable for beginners. 

Huskisson to Vincentia Bike Ride Return: Sunday 17th September The ride is 12km from 

White Sands Park Huskisson to Plantation Point and return at an easy pace using shared path-

ways. Meet at White Sands Park next to Huskisson Pub Huskisson for a start at 9am. 

www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au 


